Summer Village of Ma-Me-O Beach
P.O. Box 100 (605 - 2" Avenue)
Ma-Me-O Beach, Alberta TOC 1X0
Phone: (780) 586-2494 Fax: (780) 586-3567

E-mail: jnformation@svofficepl.com

WATEWATER SYSTEM UPDATE

Remediation and Repair of the Wastewater System

Please be advised that THS Septic and Civil Solutions, Dart Electrical, and WSP
Engineering will be working in the Summer Village with mobilization work starting
immediately and major project excavation and remediation beginning Sept 7, 2021.

The contractors will be exposing the wastewater line, making necessary repairs and
replacing the heat trace cable between the control panels and junction boxes section by
section throughout the Summer Village.

Work, weather permitting, is expected to be completed by November 30, 2021.

THS Septic and Civil solutions will provide construction notices and updates for each
section of line to ensure that residents in the affected areas are aware that the work will be
underway. THS will also post signage at the ends of each block. Our contractors will make
every effort to minimize the inconvenience to our residents.

The first Notice from THS is attached. Note that you can subscribe to their Notice and
receive an email when there is an update.

The Summer Village will be posting weekly updates on the website to keep you informed of
the progress on the project.

Our contractors regard safety as a priority. Please be cognizant of the dangers inherent in a
construction site and stay clear of the construction area at all times.

If you have questions or concerns about the project as it progresses, please contact the
Summer Villages Office 780-586-2494.



TRUCTION

UPDATES

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Hello Residents of Ma-Me-O Beach!

We are very excited to announce rehabilitation on the sanitary main will commence
on August 25th 2021. We will begin in the area between 9th-11th St, 1st Ave,
starting with a test section and continuing on to additional areas, working our way
throughout Ma-Me-0 in an efficient manner. This newsletter is to keep you
informed on the progression of this project and to offer information and advisories
to the residents of Ma-Me-0O Beach.

Any questions related to this project may be directed to the Summer Village of Ma-
Me-O Beach at 1-780-586-2494 or by visiting their website at Ma-Me-O Beach
Website Link

Ongoing construction updates will be sent out by email as we move forward. If you
wish to update the email address for our newsletter, or know of someone who may
require updates to be sent, they may do so by clicking the following link: Ma-Me-O
Beach Rehabilitation Newsletter Signup

Kind regards,
THS Septic
403-844-2559

THS

SECTIC & CTVIL SOLUTIONS



